
Appendix B – HASC Action Tracker 

Meeting  Item  Action  Action by Status 
8/7/25 Cabinet Member Update In response to a question about the 

Social Connection Workshops, it was 
clarified that they had taken place during 
June 2025 and had been well-attended. 
Outputs would be brought to a future 
committee meeting. The Chair 
requested that workshop participants be 
invited to speak to the report. 

Director of ASC 
Operations and 
Deputy DASS 

Workshop participants 
to be invited when the 
next Community 
Connectedness update 
comes to the 
Committee in 
December 2025 

8/7/25 Cabinet Member Update Officers would respond following the 
meeting to a question about whether the 
average waiting time for adaptations 
included the wait for an Occupational 
Therapy assessment.  
  

Director of ASC 
Operations and 
Deputy DASS 

Response: Waiting 
times for adaptations 
are captured 
separately from the 
waiting time for the 
OT assessment but 
ASC are currently 
undertaking a joint 
piece of work with 
Housing colleagues 
to review the end-to-
end processes and 
waiting times. 

8/7/25 New Model of Mental 
Health Social Work in 
Camden 

It was noted that a good outcome for 
residents would be if they did not notice 
anything different resulting in a 
detriment to the service or their 
wellbeing. Performance data would be 
both qualitative and quantitative. An 
evaluation framework would be 
developed shortly. Officers would 
provide information to the committee on 
the number of service users. 

Director of ASC 
Operations and 
Deputy DASS 

As of August 2025, 
there are 786 service 
users. 



8/7/25 Insight, Learning and 
Impact Report, Quarter 4 
2024/25 

It was suggested that further information 
on the indicators be provided for the 
next report to support understanding. 

Executive Director 
Adults and Health 

Feedback provided to 
report authors 

11/2/25 
 
 

Cabinet Member Update It was noted that the Committee had 
received reports on the community 
connectedness work but a further 
update could be scheduled. The 
Director of Health and Wellbeing 
suggested that information on the 
impact of the Camden, together 
campaign and the metrics that had been 
developed could be included. 

Senior Policy and 
Projects Officer 

Scheduled for 
December 2025 

11/2/25 Cabinet Member Update The Executive Director Adults and 
Health stated that the new all-age 
Autism Strategy was nearly finalised. 
The governance arrangements were 
being reviewed so that the Board would 
continue to prioritise the experience of 
autistic people and hold partners to 
account on the commitments in the 
Strategy. Reporting on the new Autism 
Partnership Board and strategy could be 
built into the Forward Plan. 

Senior Policy and 
Projects Officer 

Scheduled for February 
2025 

11/2/25 Cabinet Member Update 
 

It was clarified that there would be 
Community Champion programmes in 
five locations based on the 
neighbourhoods model, with three 
already in place. The boundaries map 
could be reshared with the committee. 

Senior Policy and 
Projects Officer 

Complete – map and 
new estates shared 
with the committee on 
1st April 

 
7/1/25 

Cabinet Member Update A report on the Healthy Weight 
Acceleration Plan could be brought to a 
future committee.  

Director of Health 
and Wellbeing  

An item on this is being 
taken at the meeting on 
11th February 2025  

 


